
 
 

 
 
 
 
 October 22, 2018 

 

Indian River County Board of County Commission                                         

Vero Beach, Florida 

 

To: Indian River County Board Members 

 

The Jake Owen Foundation respectfully requests authorization from Indian River 

County for use of the Indian River County Fairgrounds in Vero Beach, Florida on 

Saturday December 8, 2018 for a benefit concert featuring country music artists 

Jake Owen, Morgan Wallen, Chris Lane and Joe Diffie. Artists are advertised and 

will be appearing in lieu of contracts as guests of Jake Owen to assist in the fund 

raising efforts of the Jake Owen Foundation.  

   

Site preparation is scheduled for Thursday December 6th with removal of concert 

production and site elements on Sunday, December 9th. The Jake Owen Foundation 

benefit concert requests public entry into the parking areas of the fairgrounds on 

December 8th as soon as security has been established in order to assist with traffic 

flow into the fairgrounds. Time will be determined.  Early VIP “Gate” entry is 

advertised as 3:00 PM into the actual venue / stage site with general public entry at 

4:00 PM. Performances will begin at 5:00 PM and will conclude by 11:00 PM. 

 

Thank you for allowing use of the Indian River County Fairgrounds to provide a 

proper venue for this worthwhile event. The property will be respected by all 

parties associated with the concert and the Jake Owen Foundation. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Michele L. Cope    Greg Fowler 

C & H Events, Inc.    Jake Owen Foundation 

MLCope@chevents.com   gregf@goodcompanyent.com 

561.212.3744    526.996.0930    
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